[image: image1.wmf]Mrs. Hotchkin’s Newsletter
December 2015
IMPORTANT DATES:  
Book Bingo- Dec. 5th 
Christmas Party-December 17- 8:30-10:30 No School December 21st – January 1st
Dec.7th-9th-secret Santa shop

Dec. 18th- Popcorn Friday!

December Birthdays-
Emma- 7th
Camden- 22nd
Kaylin- 28th
Lake- 31st
OUTSIDE PLAY

We will be going outside everyday weather permitting.  Please remember to send your child with a coat, hat, gloves, boots, and snow pants.  Without these items, the children have to remain on the blacktop.  Help your child practice putting on and zipping his/her coat without your help.  By winter, your child should be able to get dressed to go outside independently.

WEBSITE!
On our classroom website there is a tab at the top called “for kids” there you will find educational resources that you can access at home. I hope you find these useful(, some of the sites the kids use at school so they should be familiar with how to use it. The website is www.mrshotchkin.weebly.com  enjoy! 

CHRISTMAS PARTY
Our classroom Christmas Party will be held on Thursday, December 17th from 8:30-10:30.  More detailed information is to come on this.  The following students signed up to contribute to the party. If you don’t see your name and would like to bring something let me know. 
Crackers & Cheese (25) Lily
         
           Goody Bags- Dylan 
Juices (25) Kylie


          Vanilla frosting (2)& sprinkles- Sammy 
Unfrosted Christmas cookies- 46- Maisey       Christmas Plates & Napkins- Leelyn
Gogurt- Avery Fish



ice cream sugar cones (24)- Kaylin 
Big bag of Mini-m&m’s – Lake


green frosting (2)- Monroe

Cups with lids for hot chocolate- Owen
container of hot chocolate- Quentin

candy canes- Emma

Please do not send in these supplies until the week of the party.
As always, should you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Educationally yours,

( Mrs. Hotchkin
